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 BLACK FLAG (R)

NOOK & CRANNY

BUG KILLER 

NO CFC’S

KILLS BUGS WHERE THEY HIDE 

KEEPS KILLING FOR 15 DAYS

GUARANTEE:  
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN     0.3%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE   0.6%

REG.NO. 17038 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

325 g

CAUTION        EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PRESSURIZED

The Clorox Company Canada Ltd.
Moosejaw, Saskatchewan, S6H 4N7

DIRECTIONS: Insert attached tube firmly into sprayer nozzle. 
Shake well before using.  Push button to spray.  Foaming action
fills crevices killing bugs for up to 15 days.

COCKROACHES: Spray directly into nooks and crannies where roaches
like to hide and where the spray won't be mopped away. Spray
directly into cracks, under baseboards, around pipes, under
refrigerators and sinks.

ANTS: Spray directly on insects where possible.  Apply to ant
hills, ant trails, around doors, windows and wherever ants enter
house.
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SPIDERS, CENTIPEDES: Spray directly on infested areas and
directly on bugs where possible.

FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS: Spray around doors, windows, and
screens to kill insects where they enter.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Spray in upright
position.  Do not spray on humans or pets.  Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid exposed foods and
utensils before spraying.  Remove fish bowls and bird cages
before spraying.  Do not use in rooms where infants, ill or aged
persons are confined.  Wash hands after using.  Do not store or
use near heat or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Avoid freezing.  

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash immediately with soap and warm water. 
If in eyes, flush with clean water for 15 minutes, call a
physician.  If ingested, DO NOT induce vomiting.  Contact a
physician or poison control centre immediately.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure, then wrap and discard in household garbage. 

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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